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First Grade 

 

It has been an exciting and eventful first half of the year!  We started 2nd quarter with learning about fairytales and per-

forming The Three Little Pigs.       

 After that we learned about the first Thanksgiving and talked about having attitudes of gratitude.  We have so many gifts 

and your child has been such a gift in our life.  We were able to celebrate Thanksgiving with both classes and share a feast 

together.  

At the end of November Ms Daly had her last days of student teaching. What a gift she has been to the     students and 

school. We celebrated her last day and the class got her a beautiful book call “Why we need Teachers”.  

 In December we have been learning about advent and made advent wreaths. We have also been working our way 

through salvation history and have studied Noah, Abraham, and Moses.  

To end the month we read the folktale Stone Soup. We read Stone Soup Poems, and performed A Stone Soup Play. We   

also made stone soup and shared it with others in the school.  We have talked a lot this   Advent Season about kindness 

and giving to others. Stone soup was a fun way to discuss sharing  and giving to others.  


